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Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Remote Working on Thursday 16th November

On Thursday 16th November we are proud to be hosting the West Midlands Discover Creative Careers day, as part
of a government funded, industry-led programme aimed at bringing more diverse talent into the creative industries.
The event is targeting year 10 and 11 students from schools across the West Midlands.

Due to the large numbers booked in to attend the event, | have taken the decision to cancel all lessons on
Thursday 16th November, and ask our students to work remotely.

Teachers will set tasks and guidance on Microsoft Teams.

Please be aware that some students may still be required to attend the academy on this day. A few have been
selected to help at the Discover Creative Careers event, and some students will need to work on our Peter Pan set
and costumes in the workshops. If students are expected to attend on 16th November, then their teachers will
make this clear over the coming days.

You can find out more about the Discover Creative Careers project by visiting https://discovercreative.careers.
We are very excited about this partnership, and the opportunities it is going to bring for our students in future.
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards

Michael Painter
PRINCIPAL

48 Stour Street, Birmingham, B18 7AJ
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